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Public Information Release 

Media Contact: Corporal Eric Mistretta 

 

Date of Release Incident Date Police Case Number 

March 28, 2023 March 27, 2023 2303587 

 

On March 27, 2023, Officers with the Acworth Police Department responded to the area of Cobb 

Parkway and Acworth Summit Boulevard in reference to a vehicle pursuit that began in Bartow 

County lead by the Georgia State Patrol.  When the pursuit approached this intersection, a crash 

occurred which resulted in serious injuries and a fatality. 

  

The crash investigation was conducted by the Georgia State Patrol SCRT (Specialized Collision 

Reconstruction Team).   

 

Acworth officers only assisted with scene management and were not involved in this vehicle 

pursuit.  

 

All media inquiries should be directed to the Georgia State Patrol Public Information Officer at 

gsppio@gsp.net. 
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Jesse D. Evans 

Chief of Police 

 


